
 
 
 
 
 
 

CALL FOR ABSTRACTS 
 

 
 

The 3rd Conference on Next Generation Sequencing for Adventitious Virus Detection in 
Biologics for Humans and Animals will be held on Sept 27 - 28, 2022 at IBBR / University of 
Maryland, Rockville, U.S.A.  This face-to-face meeting will focus on the recent expansion of 
scientific data and the current applications of next generation sequencing technologies for 

adventitious virus detection in biological products, including human and animal vaccines, as 
well as gene therapy, and therapeutic products.  

 
ABSTRACT SUBMISSIONS 

DEADLINE EXTENDED 

April 30, 2022. 
Please send your abstract to : abbie.charlet@iabs.org 

 
                   Please submit an abstract (in English) not more than 300 words (excluding title, 

authors, and affiliation), indicating which topic area you would like to be considered for and 
whether you have a preference for a talk or a poster.  

 
The following topics related to NGS for human and veterinary biologics are included,                         

but other related ones may be considered: 
 

Sample preparation and processing 
Standards and Assay Validation 

Bioinformatics strategies and pipelines 
Follow-up strategies for signal detection 

Applications for adventitious virus testing in biologics 
Experience with submission of NGS  

Virus discovery (case studies) 
NGS challenges and ongoing efforts  

 
 

We look forward to hearing from you! 
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